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24th April 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION RESULT 
 
I wrote to you on 16th March to invite nominations for the vacancy for a parent 
governor. 
 
As you are aware we had a good response and there were two candidates for the 
one vacancy. That meant that we had to hold a ballot. 
 
The election has now been completed and the votes counted.  I would like to thank 
our candidates for volunteering and to all our parents for sending their votes in. 
 
I am in a position to inform you that your new parent governor is Mrs Fay Jackson.  
On behalf of the Governing Body and our school community, I would like to welcome 
Mrs Jackson on to our Governing Body and also thank Mrs Jewry for standing. 
  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs T Foulkes, Returning Officer 
Election of Parent Governors  
Witton Church Walk CE Nursery & Primary School 
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